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STATEWIDE PUBLIC NOTICE
Section 3.59 of the Local Government Act 1995 (WA)

The City of Subiaco (“City”) hereby gives Statewide public notice that it proposes to commence a major trading undertaking.

The City proposes to:
· invest its Short-Term Funds;
· invest its Long-Term Funds; and
· administer its Investment Portfolio, 
in accordance with the City’s:
· Investment Policy; and
· Investment Framework (Long-Term Funds),
with a view to producing profit.

A copy of the business plan containing an overall assessment of the major trading undertaking may be inspected or obtained at:
City of Subiaco
Administration Centre
19 Bishop Street
JOLIMONT WA 6014
during business hours, by appointment.

A copy of the business plan is also available on the City’s website:
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au 

Submissions about the proposed undertaking may be made to:
Colin Cameron
Chief Executive Officer
c/- Stacy Burns (Coordinator Land and Property)
stacyb@subiaco.wa.gov.au 

The deadline for submissions is Friday the 13th of January 2023.

The City will consider any submissions made in deciding whether or not to proceed with the major trading undertaking.

COLIN CAMERON
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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